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March 8, 1984

2606 Hospital Blvd.
P.O. Box 5280
Corpus Christi,

Texas Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
78405 1315 Santa Fe

Corpus Christi, Texas 78405
512/881-4000

Dear Dr. Garcia:
WHEELER B. LIPES

President This is a follow up to our recent conversation regarding the
Credentials Committee. In my attempt to give some people

KIRBY BARKER JR., MD. relief fram long-standing cammittee assignments I had over-
Chief of Staff looked the important role that you had played in the Credentials

Cammittee through the years. I have discussed this point with
Board of Managers Dr. John Arringdale and we feel that your experience and insight

is needed on that cammittee.ALVINO C. CAMPOS
Chairman

RICHARD J. HATCH I would appreciate your remaining on that cammittee as a
Chairman, Pro-Tem representative of the Family Practice division.

ROBERT L. FORDTRAN, M.D.

XICO P . GARCIA, M . D . Since* yours, r~ rn

OG~COARRGEH:~ - ~~ f C e-~S.-~U ~ ---.
WELDON A. RIPPY ,/~i-:~~~~~~barker, Jr., M.b·:~~

Chief of Staff

KGB/eh

CC: Dr. John Arringdale
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Hector P. Garcia, M. D.
2606 Hospital Blvd. 1315 Bright Street

P.O. Box 5280 Corpus Christi, Texas 78405
Corpus Christi,

Texas Dear Dr. Hector:
78405

Thank you for sending your biographical information for our use512/881-4000 to develop the report we are planning about your Presidential
Medal of Freedam Award.

WHEELER B. LIPES
President We are arranging for the hospital photographer to cover your ac-

tivities and the festivites in your honor while you are in Wash-
KIRBYBARKERJR, MD. inton, D. C., on March 25th and 26th. Mrs Linda Byrne is our

Chief of Staff representative assigned to cover this historic event and she is
well qualified for her work. I know you will find her to be highly

Board of Managers competent, dedicated, and a very strong supporter of Memorial Med-
ical. Linda is also a professional journalist who joins her photo-ALVINO C. CAMPOS

Chairman graphic skills with her writing talents.
RICHARD J. HATCH
Chairman, Pro-Tem Mrs. Mary Wyatt will contact you within the next day or so to

ROBERT L. FORDTRAN, M.D. arrange a meeting to introduce you to Linda. Also, we have con-
XICO P. GARCIA, M.D. tacted Mr. Sittman at the White House as you suggested and the

GEORGE PETERS necessary passes are being arranged through his office for Linda
to use while there.

OSCAR H. REYNA

WELDON A. RIPPY We are very happy to Darticipate in this special event to recognize
your -tireless efforts for all Americans in their commitment to share
and retain our freedom.

Thank you so very much for joining the employees at the banquet to
honor them for their service to Memorial Medical Center.

Looking forward to seeing you soon,

Sincerely,

eeler Lipes
Preside

cc: Mary Wyatt, Dir. Pub. Relations
Linda Byrne,


